
Ci~of~~ 

a mas 
WASHINGTON 

MEETINGS CANCELED NOTICE 

January 17, 2017 

City Council Workshop and Regular Meetings are canceled 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that City Council Workshop Meeting, which was scheduled 

for 4:30 p.m., and the City Council Regular Meeting, which was scheduled for 7:00 p.m., 

on Tuesday, January 17, 2017, at Camas City Hall, has been canceled. 

Bernie Bacon 

Deputy City Clerk 

Posted: January 17, 2017 
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